
                Hill View Primary PTFA - Christmas Santa Slots                            

Sunday 8th December 2024 9:00 – 3:00pm 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year we are super excited to offer you an opportunity to see Santa in our Grotto. Small groups of 15 children will 

come into the school hall where we will have Christmas songs flowing. Included in the price will be a cookie (or 

alternative for dietary requirements), a hot chocolate or squash and a personal visit (per family) to see Santa to get a 

lovely present.  

 

As everyone is aware from last year, these timed slots will sell out FAST! Tickets will go on sale via Classlist on 

Tuesday 17th September at 8pm.  

 

NEW PARENTS: Please ensure you are registered on Classlist (please click ‘unassigned’ class if you register before the 

10th September as I still need to move all children up into their new classes) ahead of this day as we must approve 

your registration with the school office prior to you being able to purchase any tickets. 

 

Timed slots will be as per the below: 

 

9:00 – 9:30 

9:45 – 10:15 

10:30 – 11:00 

11:15 – 11:45 

12:00 – 12:30 

13:00 – 13:30 

13:45 – 14:15 

14:30 – 15:00 

 

We will also have Tea, Coffee and Hot Chocolate on sale for the adults too! So please bring your pennies with you.  

 

Many thanks and thanks for your support, 

The PTFA Team 


